STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVERNCAH STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
{5051 827-5800

February 16, 1983

Alta Energy Corp.

300 N. Garfield
Suite 210

Midland, Texas 79701

Attention: Don Bennett

Re: Walker Well No. 1-H
21-8N-21E
wWalker Well No. 2-G
11-7N-21E
Guadalupe County

Dear Mr. Bennett:

This letter is to inform you that Alta Energy Corp., is delinquent
on filing a C-105 form on the Walker Well No. 2 and copies of electric
logs for both referenced wells.

Your immediate attention on this matter and assistance in helping
closing our files would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

ROY E. JOHNSON
Petroleum Geologist
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